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Call to:   Scott Kreiter 
 
Call From:   Christina Luzier – U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 
 
Date:    August 22, 2007 
 
Time:   9:05 AM 
 
Subject:   Umatilla letter (8/14/2007) citation  
 
Summary: 
 
Christina Luzier (USFWS) returned our call regarding clarification on the 
following citation in the letter to Douglas PUD from the Umatilla Tribes: 
 

“… monitoring of sediments for presence of lamprey, using electrofishing 
methods described by Luzier (2007) should be implemented and evaluated.” 

 
Christina said that no such publication exists.  However, the Umatilla’s letter may 
have been referring to presentations that Christina Luzier had made at one of the 
recent Lamprey Technical Work Group meetings. 
 
 
 
 


